Salnt
Joseph

HOSPITALA HEALTH CENTER

September 19, 1990

Mr, George M, McCann, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety

U.8, Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 111

799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

RE: License No. 13-11385~01
Docket No. 030-01650

Dear Mr. McCann,

The fo.luwing informition is in response to your letter dated August 30, 1990
and recelved September 4 1990, concerning two level IV violations and a storage
safe key.

1,0 License Conditions #14
l.1 Corrective cctions that have been taken and the results achieved:

The raw data for tie linearity test performed 6/25-28/90 were telephoned
to the consulting physicist on 7/25/90. The data were analyzed and
discussed with the \'RC inspector on 7/25/90, and a copy of the linearity
report was FAXed to dt. Joseph Hospital the same day. Because ihe two
lowest activity readings were outside the allowable 10% limits (probably
due to a background that was not corvected fer), tha linearity test was
repeated over the period 7/30 - 8/2/90. The data were telephoned to the
consulting physicist on 8/2/90, the results were analyzed, and the
technologist was immediately informed that the results were well within
acceptable limits, A written report was subsequently forwerded tn St,
Joseph Hospital by the consulting physiciet and was available when the NRC
telephoned the week of 8/13/90 to inquire about the rasults.

1.2 Corrective actions that wili be taken to aveuid further vio.ations:

The nuclear medicine technologist will promptly telephone the linearity
test raw data to the consulting physicist, at which time the resulcs will
be analyzed and reported verbally to the technologist. The cunsulting
physicist wil. subsequently generate a written report that will include
documentaiton of the analysis and report generation dates.

1.3 Date when full compliance will be achieved:

We are currently in full compliance.
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